Excellence for All

29t June 2015

Dear Parents/Carers of Class 12,

Last Monday at their termly meeting the Governing Body agreed to separate Class 12
into two classes for the new academic year.

Class 12 is our only single class group in the school and throughout this year we have
received new pupils and the class total has been around 30. However, we have just
been notified of a number of new children for September, taking the class to 34.

As we have an admission number of 60 across the school, the local authority can
continue to admit more children to this year group during the year and it has been
our recent experience that additions are made.

The Governors felt that it was in the best educational interests of the children to
split from the beginning of the year and we have been able to find the resources to
fund this. Initially, the class sizes will be 17 mixed ability pupils in each class and we
have recruited a new teacher for the additional class.

Children will meet their new teachers and spend most of the day in their new rooms
as part of our school ‘moving up’ day on Tuesday 7" July.

| am sure you will appreciate the advantages of small class sizes for your child’s final
year at primary school and | thank you for your ongoing support. Please do not
hesitate to contact me if you have further queries.

Yours sincerely

PN SRS

Headteacher
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